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Representative Ainsworth:

Please review this draft carefully to ensure that it is consistent with your intent.  I did
not refer to the Bureau of Local Government Services because it is not an entity created
by statute and maybe eliminated by the secretary of revenue at any time.  Therefore,
I referred to DOR which is the agency ultimately responsible for determining,
certifying, and publishing the average net rate of taxation.
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